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GIVING DAY AT FORT HAYS STATE A TREMENDOUS 

SUCCESS 

04/22/22 

The Fort Hays State family showed incredible enthusiasm and 

support for the university’s second annual Giving Day this week, 

raising nearly $200,000 in a 24-hour period. 

 

 

 

 
FHSU STUDENTS RECEIVE SCHOLARSHIPS FROM 

PHILLIPSBURG RODEO ASSN. 

04/19/22 

The Phillipsburg Rodeo Association, the organization behind 

Kansas’ Biggest Rodeo, has awarded more than $26,000 to Fort 

Hays State University rodeo team members during the past 25 

years. This year’s recipients of $500 scholarship each are Brent 

Hornbuckle from Ottawa and Kamryn Smith from Linn. 

 

 

 
FHSU CRIMINAL JUSTICE CONTINGENT WINS NUMEROUS 

AWARDS AT NATIONAL CONFERENCE 

04/19/22 

Fort Hays State University students and their professors 

represented their chapter of the Lambda Alpha Epsilon at last 

month’s National Conference of the American Criminal Justice 

Association (ACJA) in Kansas City, Mo. 
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FHSU TO UNVEIL PLANS FOR NEW ATHLETIC COMPLEX 

04/22/22 

Fort Hays State University will announce the details and naming of 

a new athletic complex in a press conference on Wednesday, April 

27. The public is invited to the announcement, set for 1:30 p.m. in 

the Schmidt-Bickle Indoor Training Facility on the campus of Fort 

Hays State University. 
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KWEC TO OFFER WATER SCIENCE CAMP THIS SUMMER 

04/21/22 

Fort Hays State University’s Kansas Wetlands Education Center 

(KWEC) is offering a "Let's Talk Water Science" summer camp for 

students who have completed grades 7, 8, or 9. The event – set 

for Thursday, June 9, and Friday, June 10 – is being co-sponsored 

by the KWEC, the City of Hays Water Resources Department, 

Kansas Center for Agricultural Resources and the Environment, 

and K-State Research and Extension Cottonwood District (Barton 

and Ellis counties). 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
ANNUAL TECHNOLOGY EDUCATION FAIR ON TAP AT FHSU 

04/20/22 

The 63rd annual Western Kansas Technology Education Fair at Fort 

Hays State University is set for 8 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Friday, April 

29, in Gross Memorial Coliseum. The fair offers the opportunity for 

junior high and high school students from around the state who 

are enrolled in technology education classes to display their 

projects they have worked on this school year. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
NASA’S SPACEX MISSION THE TOPIC OF FHSU’S NEXT 

SCIENCE CAFÉ 

04/19/22 

Fort Hays State University’s Science Café for April is set for 

Monday, April 25. The monthly presentation about science, 

sponsored by FHSU’s Science and Mathematics Education Institute 

(SMEI), will begin at 7 p.m. at The Venue in Thirsty’s Brew Pub & 

Grill, 2704 Vine. 
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FHSU STUDENTS PRESENT AT STATE CONFERENCE 

03/25/22 

Emma Reif and Nathan Stark, FHSU math education majors and 

Robert Noyce Teacher Scholarship recipients, presented at the 

Kansas Association of Teachers of Mathematics (KATM) state 

conference on Friday, March 25, at Emporia State University. Their 

presentation, "Building Thinking Classrooms" was a result of a 

book study in the Noyce Seminar. 
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